
 
 

September 30​th​, 2020 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

     On Friday October 2nd, the St. Bernadette School community will participate in our 

annual Terry Fox Run. This is the 40th Anniversary of Terry’s Marathon of Hope and we 

are proud to be taking part in this event to continue Terry’s legacy. This year’s event 

might look a little different but the end result remains the same; to raise funds for 

cancer research.  

 

While we may not be able to come together as a large group, we are still united as a 

strong school community and we can still carry on Terry’s dream of a world without 

cancer. So let’s remind ourselves of Terry’s courage and determination as we fundraise 

for cancer research this year.  

 

     Please reach out to friends and family online so that we can raise as much money as 

possible to support the work of the Terry Fox Foundation.   Last year we raised an 

amazing $2,908.00 thanks to your hard work and generosity.   

 

 We are set up to accept pledges on line at: 

 ​http://www.terryfox.ca/StBernadettes​CESSutton  

 
 ​We are looking forward to joining together in the fight against cancer. 

 

Sincerely, 

The St. Bernadette Terry Fox Team 

 

Dear God, 

I pray for courage on this day, for I understand there is work 

to be done, 

burdens to be carried and joys to be celebrated.  When this 

day is done, may I have the courage to see You in the 

friendships made, in the hurts that have been healed, and in 

the strength that has been given. 

Let us run with patience the race that is set before us. 

Strengthen me with Your Love and Your Grace. 

Amen. 

http://www.terryfox.ca/StBernadettesCatholicElementary

